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HOT AUGUST NIGHTS - The annual Hot August 
Nights equestrian event was once again a 
success. We had a great turnout of horses, 
riders and spectators. Thanks to all who made 
the evening a success, especially our show 
organizer, Kara Haulman-Recla, and to all the 
volunteers who helped make the show run 
smoothly. 

MEMBERSHIP - If you haven’t already 
renewed your membership for this year, please 
do so at your earliest convenience. Dues are 
still $30.00. It is only with your help that we 
can maintain Heritage Park and host our 
equestrian events. Your membership helps our 
efforts of preserving the equestrian lifestyle in 
the community we cherish. Send in your 
renewal today! 

CANDIDATE FORUM - It is essential that we 
keep up with what is going on in the City of 
Rancho Cucamonga, especially as it affects 
ALRC. As responsible citizens, the Alta Loma 
Riding Club is once again sponsoring a 
candidate forum in our meeting room at 
Heritage Park on October 8, 2024. Heritage 
Park is located in District One. Heather Happy trails, 

Three candidates are running for that 
position in District One. We will have a 
chance to meet the candidates who are 
running for City Council and who will 
represent us. You’ll have a chance to meet 
and greet as well as hear their answers to 
our questions and concerns, especially those 
that relate to our Equestrian Park facilities 
such as horse trails, zoning concerns, and 
other important questions. The Forum will 
begin at 7:00 pm and last to about 9:00 pm. 
Refreshments will be available. 
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Wellness Ranch: A Beacon of Hope 
in the Alta Loma Community

In the peaceful hills of Alta Loma, Wellness Ranch Equine Assisted Therapy was born out of
deep personal loss and a mission to prevent others from experiencing the same pain. 
Angelica  and Salvador Manzo, having faced the devastating impact of suicide in their own 
lives, turned to their lifelong connection with horses as a source of healing and strength.

The Ranch didn’t begin with a grand plan; it began with a simple desire to make a difference.
Through the powerful bond between horse and human, Angelica and Salvador discovered a
way to help others find hope, build resilience, and reconnect with life

Wellness Ranch is more than a therapy center; it’s a community where people come together 
to support one another in overcoming life’s challenges. The horses, with their gentle and
understanding nature, help clients develop emotional resilience, trust, and a renewed sense 
of purpose. For many, these sessions have been life-saving.

 The work at Wellness Ranch is vital, but the need for support continues to grow. Angelica 
and Salvador are actively seeking collaborations and sponsorships to expand their reach and
continue their mission of suicide prevention. They invite those in the horse community and
beyond to join them in this life-changing work.

Supporting Wellness Ranch is about more than therapy; it’s about building a community 
where no one has to face their struggles alone. Together, we can create a world where every 
life is valued and protected.

If you’re interested in collaborating or supporting Wellness Ranch, please reach out. Your 
help can make a difference.with horses as a source of healing and strength.

Rancho Cucamonga, CA
909-710-3055
WellnessRanchTherapy@gmail.com www.wellnessranchtherapy.com

Member Spotlight
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President: Heather McGee Decauwer 

1st Vice President: Martha Cowan 
VicePres1ofALRC@gmail.com 

2nd Vice President: Kara Haulman-Recla 
VicePres2ofALRC@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Charlene Ariza 
TreasurerofALRC@gmail.com 

Secretary: 

Membership: Susan Csik 
MembershipofALRC@gmail.com 

Youth Director: Alanna Quinn 
YouthofALRC@gmail.com 

ALRC Executive Officers & Directors 

GET SOCIAL WITH US! Alta Loma Riding Club 

Thank You very much for 
being a vital part of the Alta 

Loma Riding Club! 
Your membership makes a difference! We look 

forward to meeting you at upcoming events! 
Encourage your friends and neighbors who enjoy 

the trails and facilities to join us too! 

Happy Trails! 

Come see us at our 
NEW LOCATION! 

BUSINESS CARD ADS: 
$15/MONTH OR 
$120/YEAR 
TO BECOME AN ADVERTISER 
CONTACT US AT: 
Altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 

Support the 
businesses who 
support ALRC! 

Did you know that 
you can advertise 
your business in the 
ALRC newsletter too? 

City Liaison: Joe Cowan 
CityLiaisonofALRC@gmail.com 

Local Trail Director: 

PresidentofALRC@gmail.com 

Trailer Out Director: Julie Bradley 
TrailerOutofALRC@gmail.com 

Food Services: John Recla
FoodofALRC@gmail.com 

Publicity: Natalie Beechler
PublicityofALRC@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor: 
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TUE OCTOBER 8TH
 7-9PM

ALRC UPCOMING EVENTS 

Alta Loma Riding Club 
PO Box 8116 

Alta Loma CA 91701 

altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 
www.AltaLomaRidingClub.org 

The Alta Loma Riding Club exists to promote and 
preserve the rural and equestrian lifestyle of Alta 
Loma and Rancho Cucamonga. Our membership is very 
important in continuing to impact our community. We 
maintain communication with the local city council and 
city planners to assure the trails and horse facilities 
we enjoy stay intact and maintained. We welcome you 
with open arms! It is not necessary to own a horse to 
be a member. If you use the trails and enjoy the outdoor 
lifestyle, ride or walk on two or four legs, by yourself or 
with your friends, pets and kids, then join us! 

SUPPORT & 
COMMUNITY 

• ALRC Monthly Newsletter 
• Organized Local trail rides and Trailer-out rides 
• Special Events • Shows • Clinics • Social Events 
• Members are invited to monthly ALRC Board Member 

Meetings on the 2nd Tuesday of the month, at 7PM in 
the Clubhouse at Heritage Park Equestrian Center 

• Quarterly ALRC General Member Meeting 
• Opportunity to meet other local horse enthusiasts 
• Be part of supporting and promoting the 

rural/equestrian lifestyle in our community! 

Visit our website to join or 
contact 

MembershipofALRC@gmail.com 
for more information 

ALTA LOMA RIDING CLUB 
at Heritage Park Equestrian Center 

EQUESTRIAN PARKING AREA: In an effort to ensure safety and appropriate use of 
Heritage Park Equestrian Parking, a lock at the entrance gate has been installed. All ALRC 
members have been provided an access code via the email on file. We ask that you lock the 
gate upon entering and exiting the equestrian parking area. Look for the gate code via 
email and text, for further questions please contact  (909) 285-4342 or email 
altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 

AMENITIES 
•  Show Office & Clubhouse 
•  Concession Stand 
•  Restrooms 
•  Arena Lighting 
•  2 Round Pens & 7 Paddocks 
•  South Arena 295’X150’ 
•  North Arena 220’ X 90’ 

(Dressage) 
•  PA System 
•  Hitching Rails & Water Trough 
•  Trailer Parking 
• Trail Course & Trail Access 

ASK ABOUT OUR RATES!
BOOK YOUR EVENT FOR 2024 
DATES ARE AVAILABLE! 
CONTACT: (909) 745-4906 
altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 

HERITAGE PARK 
EQUESTRIAN CENTER 
A GENERAL PURPOSE EQUESTRIAN FACILITY 
Facilities are available for Shows & Clinics. 

Help the Alta Loma Riding Club 
protect and preserve the rural 
equestrian community in Rancho 
Cucamonga. If you see any questionable or 
potentially dangerous activity occurring in or 
around the Heritage Park vicinity, please call 
the Rancho Cucamonga Park Ranger, at (909) 
941-1488. You may also report such activity 
through the app: RC2GO.com 

• City Council Candidate Forum
• Heritage Park Equestrian Center 

SAT OCTOBER 19TH
 10 AM

• Trick or Trot!
• Heritage Park Equestrian Center 


